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11th November 2021
Dear Parents, 

To enhance our music provision and address the wider curriculum for our children we are offering guitar taster lessons to our KS2 children beginning in year 5 and year 6 down to year 3. 

Lessons will be in school time, on Monday’s. If your child has a guitar could they bring it in on 

Monday 15th November and the guitar teacher will tune them up to use. Please do not worry if you have not got a guitar, as school will have instruments to use. 

Kind Regards 

Mrs Connolly 
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helping children and young people to succeed
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The Diocese of Shrewsbury is a registered charity.  Charity No 234025
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